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Dear colleagues,
UNICA Bologna Laboratory Coordinators,

I have a pleasure to announce you that our University will have the honor to host the Fifth UNICA Bologna Laboratory seminar in December this year and invite you to take part in it. Our institution can be really proud of contributing in this modest way to the joint development of the universities in Europe. 

Following the activities of UNICA during last years in general and particularly it’s concrete initiatives that support and promote  integration and co-operation between member universities throughout  Europe we can  say that they fully  reflect real importance of the Bologna process. That is why; also activities of Bologna Laboratory have such an importance for us. I believe that this seminar will   be successful and will bring us closer to our common goals expressed in the Bologna Declaration, which we understand not only as a political declaration but mainly as a binding commitment.
I would like to reassure you that we will be pleased to meet all of you in Bratislava, to work together and enjoy together Christmas atmosphere of our capital.

Sincerely,

  





Assoc. Prof. PhDr. František Gaher, PhD.
